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Guardians of Martin County 

PO Box 1489 

Hobe Sound, FL 33475 

 

 

The Jupiter Island Residents Association supports the Loxa-Lucie Headwaters Initiative that will 

create an ecological corridor along Bridge Rd., in Hobe Sound, FL, and which will form a 

preserve for native plants and wildlife at the headwaters of the Loxahatchee and the South Fork 

of the St. Lucie Rivers. 

 

A donation of $1,000 in support of this cause is being sent to Matt Sexton at The Conservation 

Fund. 

 

With best wishes, 

 
Christopher Smith  

President 

 

cc:  Matt Sexton 
 


